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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON THE BUREAU OF CONSTRUCTION CODES' 
PROPOSED FEE SCHEDULE MODIFICATIONS 

O 

The Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs, Bureau of Construction Codes, \ 	 hold 
public hearing on Wednesday, February 13, 2013, at 9:30 a.m. in Conference Room 3, 1st  Floor, 2501 
Woodlake Circle, Okemos, Michigan 48864. 

The public hearing is being held to receive public comment on the proposed revisions to the electrical, 
mechanical, plumbing and building permits, plan review and premanufactured unit and miscellaneous 
fee schedules. The proposed effective date of the fee schedules is April 1, 2013. 

Copies of the proposed electrical, mechanical, plumbing and building permits, plan review and 
premanufactured unit and miscellaneous fee schedules, as well as corresponding documents outlining 
the changes, may be obtained by visiting the bureau's web site under the "What's New" section at 
www.michigan.gov/bcc  or you may obtain a copy by calling 517/241..9302. 

Oral or written comments may be presented in person at the hearing on February 13, 2013, or 
submitted in writing via mail or facsimile no later than 5:00 p.m., February 6, 2013, to the address 
specified below. 

Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
Bureau of Construction Codes/Administration Division 

P.O. Box 30254 
Lansing, MI, 48909 

The meeting site and parking is accessible. Individuals attending the hearing are requested to refrain 
from using heavily scented personal care products in order to enhance accessibility for everyone. 
People with disabilities requiring additional accommodations in order to participate in the hearing 
should contact Hillary Cushman at (517) 241-9302 (voice) at least 10 business days prior to the 
hearing. DLARA is an equal opportunity employer/program. 

Providing for Michigan's Safety in the Built Environment 

LARA is an equal opportunity employer 
Auxiliary aids, services and other reasonable accommodations are available upon request to individuals with disabilities. 
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